
 

 

Dear Stage 3 Parents and Caregivers, 

We are excited to announce an upcoming excursion for our Stage 3 students to the Great Aussie Bush 
Camp at Tea Gardens from Monday, 30th June to Tuesday, 1st July 2025. This excursion promises to be 
an enriching experience, allowing our students to explore the great outdoors, engage in team-building 
activities, and create lasting memories with their classmates. 

Excursion Details: 

• Destination: Great Aussie Bush Camp, Tea Gardens 

• Dates: Monday, 30th June - Tuesday, 1st July 2025 

• Total Cost: $275.00 (includes accommodation and meals) 

• Deposit Required: $50.00 (due by 28th March 2025) 

• Remaining Balance: $225.00 (due before Monday, 9th June 2025) 

We are pleased to inform you that the school will be subsidising the cost of the bus for this excursion, 
further enhancing the value of this opportunity for our students. 

To secure your child’s spot on this excursion, please complete the online Expression of Interest form 
by Friday 28th March. A deposit of $50.00 is required to confirm your child’s participation, which is 
also due by 28th March 2025. Please note that the school cannot accept deposits after this date, as 
the venue requires final numbers and has other schools to consider.  

We believe this excursion will provide our students with a unique and educational experience. Should 
you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. More detailed information about camp will be sent home soon once numbers are finalised.  

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to an exciting adventure with our Stage 3 students!  

If you have any questions about camp, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

Warm regards, 

 

Kylie Bull 

Stage 3 Assistant Principal 


